Playing in recent softball game were, front, Bill Lawson, Billy Lawson, Paki Vaughan,
Dana Kiner, Kaili Chun, Lisa Livingston, Kisi Haine and Henry Ayau.
Standing, Janice Harrer, Tom Harrer, Dave Puder, Jim McAluney, Byron Ho,
Jim Gaddis, Jim Cavanah, John Kiner, Joe Muller and Clayton Chee.

Extra Innings

he OCC Softball team is

preparing for the upcoming

Leahi League which will start
September 7 and continue through the
championship game on December 7. In
previous years, Leahi League play was
from June through September.

There will be a number of pre-
season games and possibly a pre-season
tournament to sharpen up before the big
games begin. Check the bulletin board
in the Tunnel (across from the Logo
Shop) for more information. There will
also be news bulletins and sign-ups in
the Men’s Locker Room. '

Golf Ghips From
the 19th Hole



